February 20, 2012
Diane Hoelzer, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Spruce Park Compound 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 2-16-12 (J15/D091)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2/16/12, the above referenced plan is approved for Work Order.  Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.
Upon completion of the project, provide an Engineer Certification for our files.






Sincerely,

                                                                        Shahab Biazar, P.E.





                                                Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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